From: — -
Sent: 25 April 2023 18:42

To: WRS Enquiries <enquiries@worcsregservices.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/01741/STRETR

This email originated from outside of the organisation
STOP : Were you expecting this email? Does it look genuine?
THINK : Before you CLICK on any links or OPEN any attachments.

Dear Mrs May,

| wish to inform yod of my concerns regarding the application for a street trading licence on the
“Layby” in Quantry Lane.

. The position requested is not an official Layby but land that has been enlarged over the years and
tarmaced to facilitate the delivery of stone/grit to the county council storage yard which is used
periodically over the year and necessitates the placing of traffic light due to safety reasons.

The area is only big enough for one of these vehicles at a time and would therefore not safely
accommodate a traders vehicle, trailer and customers.

It is on a blind bend and would cause a road safety issue for users and potential customers. There is
a traffic speed changes from 40 to 50 mph at the end of the area.

Th_ere are two food trailers sited on the nearby A491 dual carriageway in suitable lay-bys, both less
than 3 mins, 1.5 miles away. There are also several nearby cafes providing similar food.

This area of the road in my opinion is not a safe area for the provision of a food trailer due to the
speed, lack of view and limited space.

I will send photos to emphasis my concerns by separate email.

Yours sincerely

Sent from my iPad



From: - — e

H———aea | 2]
Sent: 25 April 2023 19:04 _
To: WRS Enquiries <enquiries@worcsregservices.gov.uk>
Subject: Reference 23/01741/STRETR

This email originated from outside of the organisation
STOP : Were you expecting this email? Does it look genuine?
THINK : Before you CLICK on any links or OPEN any attachments.’

For attention of Mrs May
Kind regards







om ———_______

Sent: 18 May 2023 15:21

To: WRS Enquiries <enquiries@worcsregservices.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Objection Letter Reference : 23/01741/STRETR
15th May 2023

For the attention of
Mrs A May- Licensing Officer

Proposed Street Trading Application
Reference : 23/01741/STRETR

| am emailing to object to the Proposed Street Trading to take place on the layby in Quantry Lane,
Belbroughton. DY9 SUU

The layby where the proposed trading.will be is a small area, not much bigger than a pull in which is
situated in a dip which is not visible to vehicles driving over the brow of the hill. It is a blind spot for
vehicles.

The area is not big enough for cars/lorries to pull onto or to exit safely.

I live jusf above the brow of the hill and even though the road has a 40mph speed limit, drivers go by
very fast. It is difficult at times to get in and out of my drive safely.

At 8 am when trading would commence the road is extremely busy with fast moving traffic.
I have noted several snack/burger vans locally and they are all situated within.a large area, suitable
for many lorries and cars to pull in and out safely. In areas which caters for both people wanting

food and others who just want to stop for a break. -

I am concerned that the layby would become congested and would increase the likelihood of
accidents. Based upon this | feel the need to object to the proposal.

Yours Sincerely



